PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

A public hearing on this administrative regulation shall, if requested, be held on November 21, 2025 at 1:00 PM EST at The Mayo-Underwood Building, 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601.  Individuals interested in attending this hearing shall notify this agency in writing no later than five (5) workdays prior to the hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of intent to attend is received by that date, the hearing may be canceled. A transcript of the public hearing will not be made unless a written request for a transcript is made prior to the end of the hearing. If you do not wish to be heard at the public hearing, you may submit written comments on this proposed administrative regulation until 11:59 pm on November 30, 2025. Send written notification of intent to be heard at the public hearing or written comments on the proposed administrative regulation to the contact person. 
CONTACT PERSON: Mark R. Brengelman, Board Counsel, Kentucky Board of Examiners of Psychology, 306 W. Main St., The McClure Building Suite 503, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-1840, phone (502) 696-3992, e-mail: Mark@MarkRBrengelmanPLLC.attorney 

